

Tweed Heads Hospital Roster Update

Dear Member,

The HSU has been advised that the Domestic Services Unit will be developing a rotating roster option for both full time and part time staff employed as Team Leaders, HSAs, Wardspersons and Cleaners.

Action from HSU members has made management listen to your concerns and change the proposal.

The new proposal will be is expected to be ready in 2 weeks.

Once HSU members have been briefed on the proposed roster, your HSU Organiser Peter Kelly will hold a meeting with members to discuss any issues with the proposed roster.

These issues will then be taken back to management to start consultation between the HSU and management.

The HSU will keep you informed of progress on this matter, and any roster proposal will be put to a meeting of HSU members in Domestic Services to vote on.

In unity,

Gerard Hayes

Secretary, HSU NSW/ACT/QLD